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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff’s Office deputies are investigating a
home invasion and shooting that wounded a woman early Wednesday morning in the Ravenel
area.

Deputies responded about 3:40 a.m. to Jericho Mobile Home Park at 7146 Savannah Highway
to a report that a subject had broken into a home and demanded money from a resident. The
intruder shot the victim in the leg before fleeing. The woman was transported to MUSC with a
non-life-threatening injury.

A search of the area for the shooter was not successful.

Detectives are investigating the incident. No suspect description was immediately available.

Anyone with information can contact the Sheriff’s Office by calling dispatch at 843-743-7200.
Those who wish to remain anonymous can call Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.


